
Addendum 

 

LA01/2021/0293/F & 

LA01/2021/0294/LBC 

 
1.0 Update 

1.1 Planning Officials were notified on Thursday 16th June 2022, that 

the land within the red line is not in the ownership of Council. 

Therefore, it is not a Council Interest item and the application is 

delegated to officers. 

2.0 Recommendation 

2.1 That the Committee notes the contents of this Addendum and 

agrees with the recommendation to Withdraw the applications from 

the Planning Committee Agenda, in line with the Scheme of 

Delegation. 

 

 


